
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT
Possible Municipal Property Tax Relief - Affordable Housing Services

Recommendation of the Committee

That Administration provides tax cancellation in the amount of $474,742.78 for tax accounts as
outlined in Attachment 1 of the September 28, 2022, Financial and Corporate Services report
FCS01385 under column "2021/22 Municipal Taxes Associated with Affordable Housing", with
funding to come from the Financial Stabilization Reserve.

History

● At the September 28, 2022, Executive Committee meeting, the September 28, 2022,
Financial and Corporate Services report FCS01385 was considered.

● The Committee heard from M. Soroka and S. Hughes, Jasper Place Wellness Centre; and
C. McDonald, Niginan Housing Ventures and Right at Home Housing Society.

Attachment

September 28, 2022, Financial and Corporate Services report FCS01385
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